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Following the UK Government’s announcement on Monday 4 January 2021 that England will be 

subject to national lockdown restrictions until at least the middle of February 2021, we have taken 

the decision to extend the closure of our UK villages until at least Thursday 18 February 2021.  The 

Government has said it will review the national lockdown on Monday 15 February 2021 and we will 

provide further updates in due course.  
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